

Monday 25th

October

P&F Contacts:

Chairperson-Jonathan Egan liwarapfpresident@gmail.com

Vice Chairperson: Nick Andrioff liwarapfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer-**Brad Marron** liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

> Secretary-Linda Jarvis liwarapf@gmail.com

LAD's Committeeliwaralads@gmail.com

Classroom Repsliwaraclassreps@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to the P&F Secretary



LIWARA Catholic Primary School

P&F Meetings are held every term in weeks 2 & 7 at 7pm in the Liwara Hall. All are invited to attend

Dear Families,

We have had a busy few weeks, planning the Annual fair coming up in November and getting everything organised. We hope this year will be amazing.

The parents night photos are up on our facebook group, as you can see everyone had a fantastic time!

The Dad's are in for a treat this weekend with the Fathers event happening, we hope they enjoy the event and have a wonderful start to the weekend celebrating.

We hope all the Dads and Father figures will have an amazing Fathers day on the 7th September.



Next P&F Meeting:

Tuesday 20th

